
ROAD CLOSURE – REID STREET
Re-Paving Works

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, businesses 
and the general public that Reid Street from Burnaby Street to 
Queen Street will be closed to traffi c from 6:00pm on Saturday 
21st June until 6:00pm on Sunday 22nd June to complete 
essential repaving works.
Access will be made for emergency services vehicles.
All vehicles must be removed from the street before 6pm on 
Saturday or they will be removed at the owner’s expense.
The City of Hamilton regrets any inconvenience this may cause.
The appropriate barriers and signage will be in place. Motorists 
and pedestrians are advised to use caution in the area.
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